
The news story on the left from
“The Manitoban” captures
downtown Winnipeg in 1989,
while the article below refers to a
protest at the University of
Manitoba campus in 2023.

According to the 1989 article, 71%
of Canadians supported
reproductive freedom. Today,
that number has risen to 80%
supporting the right to choose.

My Body, My Choice,Our Struggle

If support for reproductive freedom is so strong, why does it feel
like people today are still fighting the same battles as the
protesters of 1989?

Furthermore, our community
networks are increasingly
eroded by the mounting
pressures of capitalism and the
deliberate spread of
misinformation and oppressive
rhetoric designed to fuel
uncertainty.

Following major victories in the recognition of certain reproductive
rights, access to and the realization of these rights remains uneven
across our province. It is crucial that we continue to strengthen
access to reproductive justice for all and work to withstand threats
to our rights.

Many of the challenges of the past are resurfacing in new and
complex ways, but we must remember that hope and progress
remain possible.  By staying connected and working in solidarity,
we can sustain our motivation and continue pushing for
meaningful change.
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